
DEVELOPMENT AND INFRASTRUCTURE 
 

  

THE ARGYLL AND BUTE COUNCIL 
(OFF STREET PARKING PLACES AND CHARGES) 
(HELENSBURGH) (AMENDMENT) ORDER 2024 
 
 

 
STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING TO MAKE THE ORDER 
 
Following a parking review and public consultation exercise, Argyll and Bute 
Council proposes to introduce new and make amendments to the some of the 
existing parking restrictions in Helensburgh. 
 
It is intended that these measures will: 
 

 Manage the available provision of parking places. 

 Reduce instances of inappropriate or inconsiderate parking  

 Help patrons of the Waterfront Development to use the facilities. 

 Improve road safety. 
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